ANMC Recruit-
ment Luncheon
Sept. 12

The Alaska Native Medical
Center Auxiliary recruitment lun-
cheon will be held September 12,
1985 at the Alaskan Native
Medical Center at the 6th floor
Solarium. If you would like to
volunteer or have any questions,
please feel free to contact Ms.
Sue Williams, President Aux-
iliary 345-4998, Mr. Tom C.
Gillian, Director of Volunteers
265-9323, or Ms. Audrey Arm-
strong, Assisant Director' of
Volunteers. 265-9693.




